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 This week  : 
 
Thank you to everyone who was able to attend home learning share. I am always 
amazed at the very good standard and creativity demonstrated by the children in 
their interpretation of the set tasks.  
  

                 
 
 
 
Celebrating different cultures and beliefs   
We enjoyed listening to RS describing how she and her family celebrate Diwali –
the Hindu festival of light. She explained the significance of lights in the 
celebration and the foods that she likes to make and eat. RS dressed up in her 
special Diwali dress which had been sent all the way from India. We looked at 
rangoli patterns and based on the designs tried to make some of our own.  
 

                                   
                    
For half term : 
Timetable challenge – I have asked the children to try and secure 3 more 
timetables than they know already- there is a reward! 
Both Mathletics and Bug Club activities have been set.  
 
                                        Mrs Moncrieff  

             

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


